
Subject: 1330 W. Pico Blvd.
From: Gerald Gubatan <gerald.gubatan@lacity.org>
Date: 5/9/19, 2:51 PM
To: Heather Bleemers <Heather.Bleemers@lacity.org>

Hello Heather,

Thanks for DCP's feedback on entitlement requests related to the above-
referenced site.  Per our conversation, DCP was going to draft a list of key issues
and concerns related to FAR.  Please forward when completed at your earliest
convenience so our office can help provide feedback and close the loop with the
applicant.

Thanks in advance,

Gerald

Gerald G. Gubatan
Senior Planning Deputy
Office of Council Member Gilbert Cedillo
Council District 1
City Hall, Room 460
Los Angeles, CA  90012

Tel: 213.473.7001
gerald.gubatan@lacity.org
http://cd1.lacity.org/
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